
PORTSMOUTH ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

Please be advised that the Economic Development Commission 

may have a quorum present on Friday, May 7, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 

during a site visit of the 135 Congress Street redevelopment 

project. 

All participants are required to maintain physical distancing and 

wear a face covering. 

Nancy Carmer 

Portsmouth Economic Development Manager 


